The Ridsdale Village Hall Fund

Over the past two years, due to COVID the activities of The Ridsdale Village Hall Fund
has been quiet.

As everyone is probably aware The Gun was purchased by the community in early 2020
this led to a request from The Ridsdale Community Group for a grant to help towards
the cost of the refurbishment.

The Ridsdale Village Hall Fund committee decided that the community buy out of The
Gun was the perfect opportunity to help towards creating a long term community benefit
for everyone to enjoy, and therefore, all remaining money within the Fund was donated
to The Gun At Ridsdale Community Pub & Hub.

The future of The Ridsdale Village Hall Fund has not yet been decided, although
currently, it is no longer able to donate money.
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